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Principal’s Message

As we enjoy one of the nicest Fall’s I can remember with regard to weather we look forward to the winter
months and the fun things that it can bring, aside from freezing cold temperatures!

Thank you for continuing to share your children with us this year, as a staff we take a lot of pride in provid-
ing educational experiences that are well suited to every learner at Red Wing, and that is no easy task! Our
staff will continue to put a focus on Math skills and overall literacy throughout this year as we would to
achieve our school goal for the year. That goal is as follows:

By June 2022 100% of our students will be achieving:
e exemplary and meeting standards or

e 50% catch up growth or

e an individualized goal.

Goals related to “50% catch up” and “individualized” means that we recognize that not all students are able
to achieve grade level standing by the end of the current year so we adjust their goals to suit a reasonable de-
gree of growth. These goals are monitored and reviewed throughout

the year, sometimes they are adjusted down and at other times they Request a Phone or Video Conference connection
. . with a teacher by using the QR code below:
are adjusted up to suit the growth of the student.

We will have our first set of Parent Conferences on November 4™ this @ M
year. In a year where SRPSD has moved to providing 2 report cards
per year these Conferences are vital in providing an opportunity for
parents/guardians and teachers to connect on student performance to
this point in the school year. Keep in mind if you would rather speak
with your child’s teachers virtually you are welcome to communicate
your request using the survey form which was sent out in October. If
you are still wishing to request a conference either by phone or video
conference please use link on this page or call the office to let us
know. With our first formal report card not coming home until Janu-
ary 28™ we feel the time is right for us to launch our parent connec-

tion to Edsby. @

Edsby is the online platform the teachers have been using for assessment recording and the school has been
using to record attendance so far this year. Edsby is a diverse online tool that we are ready to share with par-
ents so that they can follow the progress of their child(ren) online. Edsby will allow parents to see the assess-
ment scores for their children in real time as they are entered by the teachers. Parents
can set notifications for when the scores are posted or just check in on them from time
to time as they like. Edsby will also allow the office a more efficient and reliable way to
communicate with our families. It will use the email addresses provided on registration
forms so please check with the office if you are not receiving any notifications from us
via email and we can work together to diagnose the issue.

Our plan is to launch Edsby on November 3™ so please keep an eye out for our Ed Sb
invitation email. Anyone experiencing difficulties getting connected is welcome to call or y
email the office. Mr. McGregor will also be available to answer Edsby questions on

Parent Conference night, November 4.

G. McGregor



WALKATHON

_ Another year done for the annual walkathon great success again the students
ﬁraised $20,149.10 great job! But there is some walkathon forms out still if
you child has walkathon forms that have pledges or they have not used them
please return to the school as soon as possible . Thank you congratulations to
the top fundraisers this year, Jade Bremner, Cohen Dyck Kipton Dyck,
Jamison Baliski,Sawyer McDougall, Jake Rutz, Robbie Nyirfa, Arabella

_LCarter ,Atlas Patoki, Payton Fenning, Cutler Fenning.
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CHOICE OF CHICKEN STRIPS &
CAESAR SALAD OR PIZZA
ORDERS DUE NOV 17TH

HOT LUNCH NOV 24TH




BOOKS BRING US TOGETHER!!!
A BOOK FAIR LIKE WE'VE NEVER HAD BEFORE!!!

After a year with NO BOOK FAIRS, we are going to try a VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR . ..

MSCHOLASTIC

Check out the NéWw BOOKS . . .

The Baby-Sitters Club : Kristy and the Snobs
The Bad Guys : Cut to the Chase
Unicorn Diaries : Bo and the Merbaby
Race with Me! By Andre De Grasse
Think Big! By Robert Munsch

Check out the BESGSELLERS . ..
The Cool Bean by Jory John & Pete Oswald
Geronimo Stilton : The Graphic Novel
Dog Man : Mothering Heights
War Stories by Gordon Korman
Broken Strings by Eric Walters

Take a look at the book trailers and commercials here . ..
http://scholastic.ca/bookfairs/resources/parents

Click the SHOP button at https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5165458
Midnight, November 1 - November 14 (CLOSING AT MIDNIGHT)

% shorts, hoodies and sweat pants! The store

@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@
S will be open until Nov. 6th at midnight!!!
g https //redwingstore2021.itemorder.com/

"y Red Wing Apparel l’

"% Visit our online store for Red Wing shirts,
@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@




Public Schools of
Saskatchewan are pleased
to announce a new award
to recognize public
school student

groups or classes

that support

citizenship or

character

building within

their schools or
community.

THREE

AWARDS
for grades 1to 8

PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OF SASKATCHEWAN
Where everyone can grow.

THREE

AWARDS
for grades 9 to 12

APPLICATION DEADLINE:
APRIL 15, 2022

saskpublicschools.ca




